
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/11/2012 4:00:07 PM
Subject: FW: Phone call with HUD Secretary Shaun Donovan

For your information.  I will discuss with N before scheduling. Thanks, Leigh
 
From: Kefalas, Ioanna T [mailto:Ioanna.T.Kefalas@hud.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2012 9:45 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: Phone call with HUD Secretary Shaun Donovan
 
Hi Leigh- hope you’re doing well.

Secretary Donovan would like to speak with the Governor before the week is out.
I believe it’s a follow-up to their previous conversation on your state’s allocation of funding from the mortgage 
settlement.
Can you please propose some times that work on your end?
Thanks in advance – Ioanna
 
Ioanna T. Kefalas
Special Assistant to the Secretary
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 7th Street, SW | Washington, DC 20410
main: 202.708.1979 | direct: 202.402.5469 | cell: 202.262.9731| e-mail: Ioanna.T.Kefalas@hud.gov
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